We are looking for at least 4
more people who would be
interested in leading or
teaching in Children’s
Church, ages 3 to grade 4.
There is a sign-up sheet on
the ledge if you are
interested. If you would like
more information, please
reach out to Shenoa.
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w We are hiring!

Temporary leave position needed
starting July 21, 2025.

If you want to make these bulletins
and answer phone calls and emails,
we have the position for you!
(Complete job description available.)

We are accepting applicants for
administrative assistant to do
maternity leave coverage.

Talk to one of the Deacons or hand
them your resume by June 30.

The Drama team is looking for more N

_volunteers for the VBS. There is a sign-up /
' sheet available on the ledge or talk to
Allison Harbridge for more information.
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a We are in need for more offering counters.
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July 7-11  Bottle s
9:30AM - 12:00PM Drive

Thank you for your

For information or to help contact: generous support in

Sharon (403) 704-3160
Kathy (403) 704-0640

our Bottle Drive. We
have raised $1000.

Bottle Drive is still
going on. Proceeds
will go to the church

Please see Richard or Brad. fund.

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS

Monday and Friday
9:00 AM to 12:00 PM

Tuesday to Thursday
9:00 AM to 3:00 PM

Wifi Available Network ID: FBC-Guest Password: pfbc2017!

Today 9:30 am Bible Discovery Hour
10:30 am Worship Service

Monday 5:00 pm Neighbours Table
7:00 pm JRTW Small Group

Tuesday 1:30 pm Prayer

Wednesday 7:00 pm JRTW Small Group

Thursday 7:00 pm Worship Practice

Next Sunday 10:30 am Worship Service

CHURCH PICNIC after the service

Parents Please Note:
Activity boxes are available for older children to use during the service.

Church Office 403-783-5533 fbc_office@fbcponoka.org www.fbcponoka.org




Vision:
Following Jesus Together

Tim & Kallie Hutton

Mission:

« Purposefully creating a community where we pursue Jesus together.

« By inviting our neighbors to join us in following Jesus and becoming more
like Him.

« Through the use of our spiritual gifts, talents, abilities and resources.

Chardi Picnic =" gAMLy cAM

The Church Picnic will be FBC Family Camp is

held on Sunday, June 22" happening on August 8-11.

directly after the serviceat  join us just south of Ponoka

Jim and Deb Sandin's. for a weekend of community
Please bring a side dish or fellowship and relaxation.
dessert along with your 8ign up forms will come out
/A\ lawn chair. -« ™ - inJuly. Please contact Kayleen
% ,’ NO DOGS ALLOWED ¥~ ;: ¢ Sandin for more information.
PLEASE.
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Calling all KIDS! We are looking

The Family Ministries Committee  for kids to ride our float through

is looking for volunteers to help ~ the parade. If you know how to

out on Friday, June 27. FBC is wave like a Queen, have an
excellent arm for throwing candy

hosting a community BBQ after i 4
or awesome unicycle skills we

the Ponoka Parade and we need need you! We could also use a

many volunteers in a variety of  few adults to help supervise the

places. If you are interested in chaos and hand out church
helping out, please sign up on pamphlets. There will be a sign
. theledge or contact up sheet on the ledge for both
p TN Sl children and ‘
o P,y Kayleen.

adults.

April Pimentel - Office Assistant

Fbc_office@fbcponoka.org first %ﬁ/ftﬁf'&ChUI’Ch

Stephen Marois - Elder
mqroisscm@gmcil.com | 403-505-9844




